
 

 

June 21, 2015 

 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

 

I am honored to join with the Greenburgh Hebrew Center in welcoming everyone to this 

year’s Gala Dinner and congratulating tonight’s very deserving honorees, Rabbi Barry 

Kenter and his loving wife Judi Kenter.  

 

Since they first came to the Greenburgh Hebrew Center in 1984, Rabbi Barry and Judi 

Kenter have been dedicated to preserving this vibrant conservative Jewish community, 

where their congregation can celebrate, learn, and actively participate in making the world 

a better place. True role models who carry out their commitment to perform Tikkun Olam 

each and every day, these two extraordinary leaders not only benefit their congregation, 

but the entire Westchester community.  

 

To all responsible for this wonderful Gala Dinner , I wish you much success and I 

congratulate all the members of the Greenburgh Hebrew Center.  May you find continued 

success and satisfaction in all of your endeavors in the months and years to come. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Robert P. Astorino 

County Executive  

 

 


